
Non-Emergency Medical Transportation (NEMT) program 
 
Recently, Aged and Disabled Waiver members received information on the Non-Emergency Medical 
Transportation (NEMT) program.  Please be advised that nothing has changed in the way transportation 
can be provided to ADW members.  Please continue to provide and bill transportation per the ADW 
manual.  
 
Thank you, 
 


